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Democrats Reject Heller Amendment to Make

Child Tax Credit Permanent

(Washington, DC) – Last night the Democrat-controlled House Rules Committee rejected U.S. Congressman Dean Heller’s (R-NV) amendment to the House Budget to make the child tax credit permanent.  This is the second time the Rules Committee has rejected consideration of this amendment on the House floor.   
“With the cost of food, clothing, and energy prices increasing, Congress should be exploring opportunities help middle class families.  Instead, the majority party is pushing a budget that will increase taxes by $683 billion.  This equates to nearly $3,000 for every household in Nevada.  Helping middle class families should be a non-partisan issue,” said Heller.           
The child tax credit is currently set at $1,000 per child.  This tax credit is set to expire December 31, 2010 at which time it will be reduced to $500 per child.  This is the second year in a row Heller has joined Congressman Tim Murphy (R-PA) trying to provide important tax relief for American families.     
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